STRATEGY LAUNCH 
Hi All 

Just a reminder of our Strategy Launch on 13th March at the Town Hall south Shields 12-2pm. Lunch and refreshments are being provided. This is a meeting to introduce you, our members to our strategy that the local authority has wrote in consultation with us. Alongside this we will be talking about the new Ranges in schools, which is our new graduated response system and how this may effect your child. The ranges are being used in ALL schools Mainstream and Specialist. 

We, the steering group will be hosting the day but representatives from the Local Authority will also be there to answer questions and present the strategy in true co-production style. 

Please do come along and see what we have been doing and what the local authority have pledged to our children and their families. You do not need to be an official member of stronger together,  your child does not need to have an Education Health Care Plan or even a diagnosis for you to come along. 

It's a free event that we are putting on so please come and show your support and see the plans we would really love to hear your comments. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible NEXT TUESDAY 

Rachael 
